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Week 1 Week 2 Week 3 Week 4 Week 5 Week 6 Week 7 

English 

Text: How Tortoise 
got it’s shell 

Exploring the text/ 
Grammar focus  

 

Non-fiction:  

Kenya  

Text: How Tortoise 
got it’s shell 

Innovate  

 

Non-fiction 

Kenya  

Text: How Tortoise 
got it’s shell 

Invent/Big Write 

 

Poetry: Perfectly 
peculiar pets  

Text:  Lila and the 
Secret of Rain—
narrative (myth-

adventure) 

Exploring the text/ 
Gramma focus 

 

  

Text:  Lila and the 
Secret of Rain—
narrative (myth-

adventure) 

Innovate  

 

Text:  Lila and the 
Secret of Rain—
narrative (myth-

adventure) 

Invent/Big Write 

Safari Information Text 
(formal)  

 

Maths 
Multiplication and 

division 
Multiplication and 

division 
Multiplication and 

division 
Money  Money  Fractions  Fractions  

Science 

Living things & their 
habitats  

To identify and 
name a variety of 

plants and animals 
in their habitats 

(local area)  

Living things & their 
habitats  

To explain the 
suitability of the 

habitat of a  
plant/animal that I 

already familiar with 

Living things & their 
habitats  

To identify things in 
the local area as 

being dead or alive.  

Living things & their 
habitats  

To identify things 
which have never 

been alive. 

 

Living things & their 
habitats  

To identify the 
habitat of a variety 

of animals.  

Living things & their 
habitats  

To compare and 
contrast animal 

habitats 

Living things & their 
habitats  

To investigate choices 
animals make in 

choosing their habitat.  

Computing Information 
Technology 

Information 
Technology 

Information 
Technology 

Information 
Technology 

Information 
Technology 

Information 
Technology 

Information 
Technology 

History  

Significant 
historical events, 

people and places 
in their own locality. 

 

Compare people, 
places and habitats 

Significant historical 
events, people and 
places in their own 

locality. 

 

Compare people, 
places and habitats 

Significant historical 
events, people and 
places in their own 

locality. 

 

Compare people, 
places and habitats 

Significant historical 
events, people and 
places in their own 

locality. 

 

Compare people, 
places and habitats 

Significant historical 
events, people and 
places in their own 

locality. 

 

Compare people, 
places and habitats 

Significant historical 
events, people and 
places in their own 

locality. 

 

Compare people, 
places and habitats 

Significant historical 
events, people and 
places in their own 

locality. 

 

Compare people, 
places and habitats of 



of Charlestown in 
the past to life 

today. 

of Charlestown in 
the past to life 

today. 

of Charlestown in 
the past to life 

today. 

of Charlestown in 
the past to life 

today. 

of Charlestown in 
the past to life 

today. 

of Charlestown in 
the past to life 

today. 

Charlestown in the 
past to life today. 

Geography 

Locational 
Knowledge 

Name and locate 
the world’s seven 

continents and five 
oceans 

Human and 
Physical 

Geography 

Identify seasonal 
and daily weather 

patterns in the 
United Kingdom 

and the location of 
hot and cold areas 

of the world in 
relation to the 

Equator and the 
North and South 

Poles 

 

(Compare weather 
in the UK with 

Africa) 

Place Knowledge 

Understand 
geographical 

similarities and 
differences through 
studying the human 

and physical 
geography of a 

small area of the 
United Kingdom, 

and of a small area 
in a contrasting 
non-European 

country 

 

Place Knowledge 

Understand 
geographical 

similarities and 
differences through 
studying the human 

and physical 
geography of a 

small area of the 
United Kingdom, 

and of a small area 
in a contrasting 
non-European 

country 

 

Place Knowledge 

Understand 
geographical 

similarities and 
differences through 
studying the human 

and physical 
geography of a 

small area of the 
United Kingdom, 

and of a small area 
in a contrasting 
non-European 

country 

 

Place Knowledge 

Understand 
geographical 

similarities and 
differences through 
studying the human 

and physical 
geography of a 

small area of the 
United Kingdom, 

and of a small area 
in a contrasting 
non-European 

country 

 

Place Knowledge 

Understand 
geographical 

similarities and 
differences through 
studying the human 

and physical 
geography of a small 

area of the United 
Kingdom, and of a 

small area in a 
contrasting non-

European country 

 

Art 

African Silhouette 
sunsets  

(painting)  

 

Drawing following 
step by step 
instructions  

National  Artist 
study 

LS Lowry 

 

National  Artist 
study 

LS Lowry 

 

   

DT 
    Making African 

Masks 
Making African 

Masks 
Making African Masks 

 

RE 

Islam  

To explain the 
importance of 99 
Names for Allah 

Islam  

To explore 
characteristics of 
God which are 

important to 
Muslims 

Islam  

To explain the 
significance of a 

variety of stories to 
Muslims 

Islam  

To explain the 
significance of a 

variety of stories to 
Muslims 

Islam 

To explore 
Shahadah through 
the story of the first 

revelation  

Islam  

To explain the 
importance of the 

Qur’an 

Islam  

To reflect on lessons 
that might be learnt 

from how Muslims live.  



PE 

Dance 

(Water) 

 

Ball Skills 

(Hands) 

Dance 

(Water) 

 

Ball Skills 

(Hands) 

Dance 

(Water) 

 

Ball Skills 

(Hands) 

Dance 

(Water) 

 

Ball Skills 

(Hands) 

Dance 

(Water) 

 

Ball Skills 

(Hands) 

Ball Skills 

(Hands) 

 

Dance 

(Explorers) 

 

Ball Skills 

(Hands) 

 

Dance 

(Explorers) 

 

PSHE/RSHE 
Keeping myself 

safe  
Keeping myself 

safe  
Keeping myself 

safe  
Keeping myself 

safe  
Keeping myself 

safe  
Keeping myself 

safe  
Keeping myself safe  

Music 

Hands, Feet, Heart 

Genre: Afropop 

Music from a range 
of cultures 

 

Hands, Feet, Heart 

Genre: Afropop 

Music from a range 
of cultures 

 

Hands, Feet, Heart 

Genre: Afropop 

Music from a range 
of cultures 

 

Hands, Feet, Heart 

Genre: Afropop 

Music from a range 
of cultures 

 

Hands, Feet, Heart 

Genre: Afropop 

Music from a range 
of cultures 

 

Hands, Feet, Heart 

Genre: Afropop 

Music from a range 
of cultures 

 

Hands, Feet, Heart 

Genre: Afropop 

Music from a range of 
cultures 

 

Languages 
(KS2) 

       

Oracy 

Continents and 
oceans song 
performance. 

 

      

Career Links 

Exploring jobs in 
the local area 

(Charlestown 
focus) 

Exploring jobs in 
the local area 

(Charlestown 
focus) 

Exploring jobs in 
the local area 

(Charlestown 
focus) 

Exploring jobs in 
the local area 

(Charlestown 
focus) 

Exploring jobs in 
the local area 

(Charlestown focus) 

Exploring jobs in 
the local area 

(Charlestown focus) 

Exploring jobs in the 
local area 

(Charlestown focus) 

Community 
Links 

       

Local Context 
       



 

Cultural Capital 
Enrichment 

 

 

 

 

      


